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Third Annual National Paediatric Conference will be held at Hotel Fataz, Hyderabad on 11th, 12th and

13th February 1987.

All the Medical News/Journals are requested to please publish this news in their medical news/journals

and all the medical colleges are requested to circulate this information to all the departments.

For further details please contact any one of the following:

1. Prof. Ibrahim Memon

Chairman, Organising Committee, THIRD NATIONAL PAEDIATRIC CONFERENCE Maryam

Manzil, Doctors Colony Road, Hirabad, Hyderabad Phone : H:24461;R: 22434

2. Dr. M. Yunus Soomro

Secretary General, PPA (Centre) 1st floor, Beauty House, Abdullah Haroon Road, Near Odeon Cinema,

KARACHI.

Phone: C: 72073, R: 413672 232481 421959

3. Dr. S.M. Inkisar Ali

Secretary General, PPA (Sind Branch) C-33, Block 6, Gulshan-e-Iqbal, KARACHI.

Phone: H: 226233, C: 611873, R: 465544 C: 611873,R: 465544 


